
【For details/Applications】→
【Inquires】
ToTAL / Prof. Yamada
Email： total.tokunin@total.titech.ac.jp
TEL ： Ext. 3755

Any of Tokyo Tech students, both undergraduates & graduates are welcome.
LLP is recommend to those who:
✓ are thinking about participating in any business plan competition or raising funds in the future.
✓ do not have a clear business idea but are interested in starting a business.
✓ are interested in working for a company in the future.
✓ are interested in creating new values.
✓ are interested in leadership and entrepreneurship.

The latest methodology for launching new business into the market 
and the best way to establish your “entrepreneurship”  

A briefing meeting of “Lean Launchpad” Program

【Date etc.】
5/APR (Fri) 18:00-19:00
@Room S6-309B, Ookayama and Online (Zoom)
*Contents are the same as 1st session (16/FEB).

Please join a 
briefing meeting！
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